
Samaritan Center of Glassboro 

123A East High Street 

Dr. Danielle Sneathen 

550 Bowe Boulevard 

Glassboro, New Jersey 

Dear Dr. Sneathen, 

My name is Stacy Ferraro, the Director of the Samaritan Center, a food 

bank servicing Glassboro residents in need. On Monday, November 

23rd, we gave 300 families a Holiday Basket, consisting of a turkey, a 

gallon of milk, and a bag of groceries. To assist us in this task, a call was 

made to Mrs. Marybeth Ragozzino. 

Mrs. Ragozzino was very prompt in providing us with students from 

Mmes. Teresa White and Mrs. Allison Medora’s class, and students 

from Senior Experience.  When the three staff members and students 

arrived, they quickly went to work unloading the truck, filling the bags, 

servicing the clients, and helping elderly and disabled clients to their car 

with their items. The students couldn’t have been more polite and 

helpful. What seemed like a monumental job for 5 volunteers, was 

made much easier due to the efficient help of the staff and students. 

As Principal of Glassboro High School, you can be so proud of the 

participation of your staff and students to the community. I look 

forward to continuing this partnership in future endeavors. 

                                                                                      Sincerely, 

                                                                                      Stacy Ferraro 



 

 

 

 


